
August 14, 2007

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-07-0124 - AGENCYWIDE
DOCUMENTS ACCESS AND MANAGEMENT SYSTEM
PROGRAM STATUS REPORT

The Commission has approved the staff’s recommendation to discontinue the semi-annual
status report recognizing that the staff will provide future Agencywide Documents Access and
Management System (ADAMS) updates and the status of Next Generation ADAMS through the
annual Office of Information Systems Commission program review, scheduled periodics, and
Commissioners’ Assistants notes, as needed. 

cc: Chairman Klein 
Commissioner McGaffigan 
Commissioner Jaczko 
Commissioner Lyons
OGC
CFO
OCA
OPA
Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ACNW, ASLBP (via E-Mail)
PDR


